
 
Dear Pharmacist Intern, 

 

SAPC e-Note: PRE-REGISTRATION EXAMINATION ENTRANCE REQUIREMENTS  
 

You are reminded of the minimum requirements for entrance into the pre-registration examination which are 

as follows: 

 

(a) Pharmacist Interns attempting the pre-registration examination for the first time will only be allowed to 

sit for the examination after completing the first five (5) months of their internship (i.e. interns in their 

6th month); submitting at least six (6) CPD entries online and being competent in at least three (3) 

entries. Moreover, the first three progress reports must have been submitted by the tutor; 

 

(b) Pharmacist Interns registered for nine (9) months or more must submit six (6) CPD entries and be 

competent in all six (6) CPD entries; their tutor must submit all the four progress reports to be eligible 

to write the examination; and 

 

(c) Pharmacist Interns attempting the exam for the second or subsequent time must be competent in all 

six (6) CPD entries to be allowed to sit for the examination and the tutor must have submitted the 

relevant progress reports according to the intern’s date of registration. 

 
The recent deadline for CPD entries was 26 March 2021, and the results of all entries submitted on or before 
this date will be released two (2) months after the deadline. The next deadline for CPD entries is 30 April 
2021. Check the Intern and Tutor Manual for more deadlines. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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